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A note from Amanda

As Lanark Lifestyles Senior Living Advisor, | am responsible for
helping transition new residents into our community. It's a job that
| have been doing for over 13 years and | love it. As we enter our 8th
month of being open we are currently 75% full.

The past few months have been difficult for all of us, to say the
least. Many of the people that have been considering a transition to
our community have been stating that they are going to "wait until
this is over".

While | totally understand that making a transition at any time is
difficult, "this", frankly may not be over for a very long time.

The way | do my job hs changed, but the work has not stopped. | am
happy to do tours of our community via Facetime or video. | can
send floor plans and testimonials from our residents and their
families. The people that are moving in are screened and moved in
following a strict protective protocol.

So while we take each day as it comes, if you are thinking of making
a move to our beautiful community please don't hesitate to reach
out. We can reserve your suite for up to 60 days, that way you won't
miss out on joining our vibrant community.

Looking forward to hearing from you!

Amanda




